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I have studied 'proposals' for Wootton. 
I am suprised that further development is being considered in this village which has had its fair share of development in recent years ( Hartwell 
site) 
We have had drainage problems in the recent past and whilst I have a little sympathy with development marked  20 I can find no reason for 
development of Green Belt marked 9 & 10 
M.Field 
11 the Willows 
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